
• 17th October – Club Night. We are very pleased to welcome David Bakewell as our 
Guest Speaker this evening.  David used to own the Shire Horse Centre at West 
Runton in Norfolk Norfolk for many years and is "quite a character". He will give 
an informative and amusing talk on “Horse Power”, so join us for something a bit 
different!! 

• 28th October – Cars and Coffee at Pie Performance, Hill Farm, Brent Eleigh, 
Suffolk. CO10 9PB.  Last open morning of 2017 at Pie for cars, coffee, cake and 
chat. No need to book. 

• 11th November – Visit to William Hewitt Porsche Specialist, Unit 1, Bunkers Hill, 
Egmere, Walsingham, NR22 6AZ. 10.30 – 12.30 pm. We have been invited to visit 
this local Porsche Independent who specialises in water-cooled cars. Complimentary 
teas/coffees will be available on arrival. Lunch has been booked afterwards at The 
Black Lion, 14 Market Place, Walsingham NR22 6DB. There is a large pay/display 
car park near the Pub. Please contact Colleen and Tony to book your place 
on tony.twservices@btinternet.com.  Closing date 2nd November. 

• 21st November – Club Night.  Tony and Colleen will give a presentation of their 
September tour of Northern Spain and the Picos de Europa. 

• 25th November - Christmas party at "The Wroxham" situated in a stunning 
position on the Broads. www.hotelwroxham.co.uk. A three course evening meal will 
cost £27.50ph.  If you wish to stay the night, please contact the Hotel direct on 01603 
782061 and quote “Porsche Club Function” for availability. A non–refundable deposit 
of £40 is due at time of booking to reserve your room. It would be very helpful if you 
can let us know when you have booked a room so we can keep an eye on numbers. 
Menu’s will be sent out shortly to those who have booked. 

• 12th December – Christmas Club Night at the Bird in Hand –  Arrive 7pm 
onwards. Join us for the last event of 2017 for a Buffet, Raffle and Charity Auction. 
The buffet will cost £15.45 per head and will consist of a hot/cold finger buffet, 
dessert, tea/coffee - (please inform us if you are vegetarian at time of booking). 
Cheques made payable to “Bird in Hand” and sent to Tony and Colleen at 2, Chapel 
Close, Pulham Market, Norfolk, IP21 4SS to reach us by the end of November 
please.  If you would prefer to have a meal at the Pub rather than the buffet 
that’s fine, but PLEASE BOOK DIRECT WITH THE PUB IN GOOD TIME as you 
can appreciate they will be very busy that evening. 
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